SAMPLE INTRODUCTION LETTER

for

School Superintendents and School Principals
(Please print on your school or district letterhead.)
Date                                                                                                                             

Dear Parents:

In order to continue our commitment to excellence in education, our school/district joined the Kids Eyes Count Campaign by Vision First Foundation.
According to the National Eye Institute, “Vision disorders are the most prevalent handicapping condition in childhood.  Early detection increases the likelihood of effective treatment.”   
The Kids Eyes Count Campaign is an excellent opportunity to provide our parents with informative letters, vision report forms, and helpful fact sheets regarding children’s vision.  Attached is a brief overview for your convenience.  For further information, please visit the Vision First website at: www.VisionFirstFoundation.org.  

Our goal is to ensure the best vision possible for our children to succeed in school and achieve the most from their education.   Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in this important campaign.
Yours for better schools,

Name, Superintendent/Principal
Name of School District/School
Phone Number
Attached:  Fact sheet “Do You Know What’s Best for a Child’s Eyes?”
This letter is part of the Kids Eyes Count Campaign 
by Vision First Foundation and may be copied and modified.
